
 

 
 
University of Pretoria Honours Orchestral Talent 
 
Join the University of Pretoria Symphony Orchestra in honouring its orchestral talent in their 
annual Concerto Festival on 13 September 2013 at 20:00 in the Musaion.  
 
The concert will feature works played by principals, as well as two supporting players, in the 
orchestra. Anthony Cloete, the principal clarinetist will be playing the first movement from 
Spohr’s Clarinet Concerto No 1. Simon du Toit who is a player in the first violin section, will 
display his versatility in playing the first Movement from Mozart’s Piano Concerto No 21.  
 
Donovan Hattingh who joined the orchestra for the first time this year, will be performing the 
third movement from Weber’s Clarinet Concerto in F Minor. Jaco Prinsloo, the principal 
horn, will delight with the first movement from Glier’s Concert for French Horn. 
 
The flute section bubbles over with immense talent where all three players in the section will 
offer their renditions of their chosen pieces for orchestra. Reneé Hatzenberg, the principal 
flautist along with Ruth Liprini will be performing the Allegro from Cimerosa’s Concerto for 
Two Flutes. Ms Liprini will then perform the first movement from Chamanade’s Concerto for 
Flute and Gianfranco Vizzini will deliver a superb performance of the title song from the 
motion picture feature, Skyfall. 
 
A soupcon from Shostakovich and Albeniz will accentuate this tantalizing programme.  
 
Tickets are on sale at iTickets.co.za and will also be available at the door. Tickets cost R80 
for adults and R50 for students, pensioners and children. For more information contact 012 
420 4183/2947 or email upso@up.ac.za. 
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